ADDITIONAL FACILITIES AT THE BAR

Credit to Members fob accounts can currently be made via PayPal or by adding coinage at the kiosk.
As from Monday 29th June credit can also be added at the Bar.
Notes of £10, £20 or £50 plus cheques of between £10 and £50 will be accepted.
The system requires the Member to place their fob on the fob reader in front of the till. This will allow Catherine to view the Member’s account on the tablet which is next to the till.
The amount will be added and a receipt given to the Member.
A copy of the receipt will be retained in the Bar along with the cash or cheque.
The Member will be able to immediately check their account on the kiosk.

The next stage is to purchase from the bar using the Member’s fob account.
It is expected this will be available from Tuesday 7th July.
Drinks will be rung into the till as per usual. Payment may then be made by placing the Member’s fob on the fob reader which will bring up the Members account on the tablet.
Catherine will debit the cost and give a receipt to the Member. A second copy of the receipt will be retained in the till.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Do not attempt to use this facility without full credit on your fob account!

The aim is to move towards a cashless bar.  Members are encouraged to make use of PayPal which reduces cash on the premises and helps to minimise the regular banking visits. 
On a busy function night it is expected that these facilities would not be available.
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David, Hon Treasurer

